
 

May 10, 2020 

Welcome to Three Lakes Evangelical Free Church! 

*Worship Services: Please join us every Sunday morning at 9:00 on our Facebook page to interact 
with each other during our worship service or on our website at tlefc.org. 

*Benevolence: If you are in need of assistance during this time, please call the church  office at   
715-546-2000. 

*Easy Giving Portal: You can support our church with giving by using the giving portal at http://
www.tlefc.org/give, by text to 715-600-5820 and type “Give”, or mail to TLEFC 1614 State Hwy 32, 
Three Lakes, WI 54562. 

*TLEFC Nominees for 2020-2021:   We are so grateful for the excellent work of this year's        
Nominating Committee for presenting the following leaders to the Board for elected office for 
2020-2021.  The Board enthusiastically presents them to our congregation for an affirmation 
vote that will be part of our Annual Meeting on May 31.   Elder: Doug Russell, Scott Eppler, Dave 
Kirby. Deacon: Nate Koch, Al West, Ken Strong.  Deaconess: Laurie Kirby, Leah Rehberg.  Financial        
Secretary: MA Ogren. Mission Committee Chair: Wendy Whittingham.  Those that are staying on 
the board/deaconess are Bill Long, Nate Weavers, Lori Tillman and JP Ploetz.  Nominating         
Committee: To Be Determined. Thank you all for stepping up. 

*Dear TLEFC Church Family;

 

ORDER OF WORSHIP:                                                 

                    Welcome/Opening: Pastor Scott                                          
                           Worship Songs:                                                                                                                                                 
                                         Prayer: Pastor Scott Roen      
                            Worship Song:          
                                       Sermon: Pastor Scott Roen “The Character Spiritual Mothers “ 
                                                                                                            2 Peter 1:3-9      
                                        Closing:    
                                           
                                                       
                                          
                                          

 

Thank you so much for the kind birthday wishes sent to me this past week.  I had a great day.  My 
wife, Faye, surprised me by driving up from Beaver Dam to be with me - we had a really fun time 
together.  It is such a privilege to serve the Lord among you here in Three Lakes.  Best wishes from 
me to you for the exciting year to come! 
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